
Integrated Operations Research and capacity-building workshop

Dr. Rose Jepchumba Kosgei from the department of Obstetrics and Gynaecology –

College of Health Sciences facilitated the integrated Operations Research and
capacity-building workshop to support malaria elimination in Southern Africa, in

Harare, Zimbabwe, 15th to 20th June, 2015.

The workshop was supported by the World Health Organization Special Program for

Research and Training in Tropical Diseases (WHO/TDR)




